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ARCH is proud to celebrate the groundbreaking of 
Broadmead’s Hillside Homes and Community Master Plan 
projects! Work includes two new independent living 
buildings, renovations to the existing campus and a new 
entrance to the community. ARCH serves as Development 
Advisor and Owner’s Representative for Broadmead and 
is excited for construction to get underway.

The ARCH Team had the opportunity 
to connect with our friends and 
collegues in the industry at this year’s 
LeadingAge Annual Meeting and 
Expo in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. 
We learned from industry experts and 
were able to share our expertise with  
new faces.

If you have questions on how ARCH 
can help guide your building process, 
request more information below!

We’ve moved! The ARCH Team is 
officially settled in to our new head-
quarter office. Our address is:

300 Knightsbridge Parkway, Suite 340
Lincolnshire, Illinois 60069 

Please note that our phone num-
ber remains the same. Thank you to 
everyone who wished us well and 
helped us through this transition!
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“ARCH’s vast 
experience with reposi-

tioning brings confidence that 
our best interests are considered 

throughout the development process, 
and all stakeholders are involved in 

our inclusive project approach.”

-John Howl, CEO, 
Broadmead
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